ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Mon. Sept. 18, 2023

Interested in joining X-country? Please meet Ms. Benko today at 3 pm by the back entrance to the school. Be ready and dressed to run!

Attention Carson Graham Student Ambassadors: Please ensure you are reading every day the messages sent to the Student Ambassador Team. Counsellors need your help with all the new students arriving every week.

There is a meeting for all Bantam Boys rugby players in room E306 at the beginning of lunch.

This Friday Sept 22nd is the Carson Graham Annual Terry Fox Run/Walk for Cancer research.

Terry Fox's dream was to run across Canada, to raise money for cancer research. His goal was to run over 8,000 km from the east coast of Canada to the west coast of Canada. He named his run, The Marathon of Hope and started it on April 12, 1980.

Terry ran for 143 days, 42 km each day. He was then forced to stop because the cancer returned in his lungs. Now every year, more than 8,000 schools across Canada hold a Terry Fox Run to help Terry's dream for a world without cancer come true.

On Friday please bring a Toonie for Terry and come dressed to Run or Walk in your best Carson gear! Let's show our Eagle Pride!